
March 27, 2025 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightline Kentucky 
a--------------b 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2024-00278 
Crittenden-Livingston County Water District 
Response to First Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case are Crittenden-Livingston County Water District's 
responses to Kentucky Public Service Commission staff's first Request for Information. 

The responses provided are incomplete but represent the best efforts of District staff to 
comply with the Commission's request. The employment of the previous Superintendent was 
terminated in August 2024; a board member served as Interim Superintendent from August 2024 
to January 2025; and, a new Superintendent was named in January 2025. The District anticipates 
that the responses to Questions #10, 19, and 20 will be provided by Thursday, April 3, 2025. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


